Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Hearing Aid Specialists
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 10, 2024, the Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, received a petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Joseph Martin Philactos, Petitioner. The Petitioner is seeking a temporary Petition for Variance or Waiver from subsection 64B6-8.003(5), F.A.C., which states that upon completion of the training program, the trainee shall take the licensure examination within 30 days from receiving the notice of eligibility from the examination vendor.
Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way Bin C-08, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3258, (850)245-4462, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Ashleigh K. Irving, Executive Director, Board of Hearing Aid Specialists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way Bin C-08, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3258, (850)245-4462 or by electronic mail – Ashleigh.Irving@flhealth.gov
